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Comments: I am very opposed to Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster project #56985. This is a desecration

of a natural space sacred to the original inhabitants of the area. The impact of development, traffic, and tourism

will be detrimental to the ecological systems and disrespectful to the people whose land was stolen by colonists.

Nature does not exist just to make profit. This kind of pointless exploitation of natural spaces destroys public trust

in the forest service. This project will only result in nature being sacrificed for selfish capitalistic gain. 


